
Dear Matthew, 
 
Further to the information provided at paragraphs 30-32 of the Fair Work Commission's submission 
of 25 October 2017 we submit the following addendum: 
 
Following advice from the Minister on 20 October 2017 that it was unlikely that any bill to address 
the issues with the Notice of Representational Rights would be introduced in the current sitting 
period, the President wrote to all applicants whose matters were being held in abeyance. In 
correspondence dated 25 October 2017 applicants were informed that maters would no longer be 
held and they were given the option of withdrawing their application or having their application 
assessed by a Member, which would likely result in the application being dismissed due to the 
deficiencies identified. 
 
Regards, 
 
Murray 
 
 
 
 
Murray Furlong 
Executive Director 
Tribunal Services Branch 
 
Fair Work Commission 
11 Exhibition Street Melbourne Victoria 3000 
E-mail:    murray.furlong@fwc.gov.au 
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